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Comments: My comment is concerning GB-PW-08. This area was open to snowmobiling before the last forest

plan revision. I believe it should be reopened to snowmobiling. It was some of the best back country riding in the

area. After the snow melts any sign of snowmobiles melts with the snow. It is a low impact sport and is an

economic boost to the local economy. I do not believe this area should be considered for a  wilderness area.

Thank You


